
Good afternoon.  

 

I am requesting to be on the board meeting agenda as chairperson of the Annual MHSAA Region 

One Marching Band Evaluations on October 13, 2019 at Tupelo High School. This is one of the 

most important fundraisers for the band. I will be introducing the festival details, extending an 

invitation for any volunteers from the district according Mr. Murphy’s specifics for the event.  

 

If there is any further details necessary, please let me know.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Stubbs, BSM  

Owner/Vocal Coach  

Stefany’s Vocal and Performance Training Studios  

Tupelo, Mississippi 38801 

 

--  

Stephanie Stubbs  

" The Worlds A Stage...Always Sing A Happy Song" 

Business phone: 662.871.9883 

Email Address: stefanysvptstudios@gmail.com 
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